
We were unable to vote on any items at 

December General Meeting due to low 

number of attendees, so we will hopefully 

be voting on the same topics discussed at 

the previous meeting. Please try to attend 

so we can start enacting some of the 

great ideas teachers and parents have 

stated! 

 

Thank you, 

April Stamper 

PTO President 

 

 

 

 

Items Up For Vote: 

 Movie Social Night/Open Gym @ Dances 

 Fundraisers (Penny Wars/Donation Request Letters) 

 Reading Program Outreach 

 Student Reward Program 

 Teacher Appreciation Program 

 Lincoln Jr High Apparel 


